Cascadia
Law
Group

ENVIRONMENTAL ATTORNEYS

July 2, 2014

Via U.S. and Electronic Mail

Dale Myers

Toxics Cleanup Program
Department of Ecology
Northwest Regional Office
3190 - 160th Ave. SE
Bellevue, WA 98008-5452

RE: Boeing Fieid Chevron Final Determination Letter

Dear Dale:

This letter responds to the questions you posed to our consultant Liz Rachman
during your meeting last week regarding the final determination letter for the
Boeing Field Chevron site.

We agree that under these circumstances it is fine for Ecology to modify the
original Potentially Liable Person (PLP) notice letter sent to our client Raj
Sandhu -dated September 27, 2012 to include his wife Pradeep Sandhu as a
PLP, rather than drafting a second letter to be sent to Pradeep separately.

We also agree that it is appropriate to use the King County Tax Assessor’s
address for the parcel, 10805 Tukwila International Boulevard in Tukwila,
rather than the business license address (10805 East Marginal Way South in
Seattle), for all official Ecology correspondence and documents.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

Hf 5>

Kurt B. Peterson

Direct Line: (206) 292-2607

Email: kpeterson@cascadialaw.com
Office: Seattle

KBP:ml

cc.  Raj Sandhu
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